
From: Lara Stewart-Panko <   
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 6:32 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project 
 
Hello, 
 
I'm writing to express my extreme concern about the proposed Enbridge pipeline expansion 
proposal. In 2020, with climate science clearly indicating we need to move away from damaging 
practices such as fracking and towards saner energy generation such as water, wind and solar, I 
object to the expansion of the pipeline. That the pipeline is proposed to go through the Niagara 
Escarpment World Biosphere is inane. The ecological impacts are inexcusable, and the potential 
human impacts are also unnecessary. 
 
While I trust you've already seen this document, in the event you haven't, kindly review: 
https://www.cleanairalliance.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/Enbridges-Hamilton-Pipeline-
Dec-2019.pdf 
 
In hopes you'll make a sound decision, 
Lara Stewart-Panko 
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